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Fossil Fuels 
"Should the Church be Investing in Fossil Fuels ?” 

 

A talk and discussion led by Adrian Shaw, 
 the Church of Scotland’s Climate Change Officer 

Energy is one of the really big issues for our world, and the Church needs to 
consider how it should respond ethically. Many churches have investments, 

including in fossil fuels. What does it mean for you and what do you think we 
should do? A big question - but one that eco-congregations should consider. 

 

Thursday 12 November 2015 
7.30 - 9.00pm  

 
Queen’s Cross Church  

Albyn Place, Aberdeen, AB10 1YN 
  

All very welcome! 

For further information contact: office@queenscrosschurch.org.uk 
or telephone: 01224 644742 
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